
Newsletter Friday 13th December 2024
Matthew 1 :

She will give birth to a son. You will name him Jesus. Give him that name because he will 
save his people from their sins.21

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Festivities
The school is buzzing with preparations for our Christmas festivities. We have a range of exciting events still to 
come and a number of events successfully completed and enjoyed including:

● Christmas performances: Our talented children have been working hard on their Christmas productions, as 
demonstrated by Key Stage 2 in their show featuring singing and readings.  We can't wait to showcase the 
enthusiasm and performance skills of Key Stage 1 and Early Years as their time to shine comes round on 
Monday. 

● Festive activities: We have undertaken a variety of festive activities, including Christmas crafts, the choir 
singing at Boundary Mill, card making at Nelson Manor and so much more. 

● Christmas lunch: We enjoyed a delicious Christmas lunch together, where Christmas music and the sound 
of crackers snapping,  accompanied a well cooked lunch.

Attendance
We're incredibly proud of our children who have achieved 100% attendance this year. Their commitment to their 
education is truly commendable, and we believe it sets a fantastic example for their peers. Regular attendance is 
crucial for academic success, and we encourage all parents and carers to continue supporting their children in 
attending school every day. There are 36 children who have not had one day off school this term - 100% amazing 
and a further 7 with 99%.  WONDERFUL. 

Important Reminders

● School holidays: The school will be closed for the Christmas holidays from 2pm on 20th December  to 
8.45am on 6th January 2025. We wish everyone a safe and happy break.

● School uniform: As we return in the new year, please ensure that your children are wearing the correct 
school uniform. TIES are a central part of our uniform as they represent the four houses we have in school.  
Each child should wear their tie with pride. 

Season's Greetings

We wish all our children , parents, carers, and wider community  a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation throughout the year. We look forward to welcoming 
everyone back in the new year, ready for another exciting term of learning and growth.

Warm regards,

Mrs M Underwood



You can order school uniform online
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/gr

eatmarsden 
Please ensure that all clothing and 

belongings have your child’s name in. 
Thank you

Free School Meals - Are you eligible 
for Free School Meals? Use this link 
to check: 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children
-education-families/schools/free-schoo
l-meals/?page=2

This weeks Medal Winners are:
Callie - Reception - for their first independently written sentences
Maeve - Reception - for their first independently written sentences
Jessica - Reception - for their first independently written sentences
Lola F - Year 4 - for doing additional maths work at home
Isla H - Year 4 - for fantastic detailed art work
Ruby - Year 5 - for sensational spelling work
Rivelino - Year 5 - for rocking RE
Aibel - Year 6 - for amazingly drawn artwork
Corbin - Year 6 - for amazingly drawn artwork
Sam - Year 6 - for excellent english

KS1 Nativity
Tickets have been on sale this week 
for the performances on Monday 
16th at 9.15am and 2pm. For anyone 
needing extra tickets, the spare ones 
will go on sale on Friday afternoon 
from 2.30pm via the office on a first 
come first served basis. 

Christmas Holidays
Reminder to all parents that school finishes 
at 2pm on Friday 20th December for the 
festive break. School reopens on Monday 
6th January at 8.45am. 

Choir Practice
There is no choir practice after 
school this week - the children 
have earned a well deserved 
break from singing. This will 
continue after the Christmas 
Holidays as usual on Wednesday 
8th January.

And lastly, on behalf of the office, we 
would like to wish all our families a 
very merry christmas and we wish you 
all the best for the new year. 
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Our school choir have been out in the local 
community singing some very festive songs, 
and have raised over £200 for Friends. We 
are very proud of their amazing efforts and 
grateful for this amazing contribution. Next 
week the choir will be visiting a local care 
home to bring them some festive cheer. 

Christingle
Last Friday we invited 
our families in to school 
for Christingle making 
with the children. Parents 
also got to experience 
the Christingle service 
afterwards. It was lovely 
to see so many friendly 
faces. 



Children from Year 5 & 6 
visited Nelson Manor last 
week alongside LAL to take 
part in their Cards for 
Kindness Workshop. Both the 
residents and children had a 
great time creating festive 
cards.



This week Year 6 were lucky enough to 
visit Queen Street Mill Textile Museum as 
part of their local history topic.

They explored the daily life of a mill 
worker and were assigned jobs to try 
out. 



This week in art the children in Year 6 
were looking at still life and sketching 
using a range of pencils. We were 
blown away with some of the artwork 
they produced. 










